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RUMPKE 
Just in time for warmer weather, Rumpke will resume once a week yard 
waste pick-up on Monday, April 3.  Recycling collection days for April 
and May are Mondays, 4/3, 4/17, 5/1, 5/15, and 5/30.   Please note there 
will be no garbage pickup on Memorial Day, Monday 5/29, garbage will 
be picked up Tuesday 5/30.  Any questions, contact Rumpke at 568-
3800. 

SPRING SHOWERS… 
… bring May flowers, but they also block the sewer grates with leaves 
and debris.  Now that spring weather is finally here, if you have a sewer 
grate in front of your house, please keep it clear.  Failure to do this can 
potentially cause big problems when it rains, flooding your neighbors 
downhill and make the roads 
impassable. 
 
SPRING REMINDERS 
Spring is a great time to get out 
and walk or jog.  If you are out 
during dusk or dawn hours, be sure 
to wear reflective clothing.  It is a 
very serious safety issue as it is 
very difficult to see you and drivers 
are often distracted.  Also drivers 
please watch out for walkers and joggers as well as children at play. 
 

Insurance Premium Tax Fees 
We are asking for your help to ensure that 
your insurance company is aware that you 
reside in the City of Bancroft, not the City 
of Louisville.  This allows Bancroft to receive 
the tax fee instead of Louisville.  If you are 
new to Bancroft, it is especially important to 
let your insurance company know that you 
are a Bancroft resident. 

 
New to Bancroft?  Please let 
Clerk Tuthill know and she will 
add you to the directory and email 
list.  We would also like to 
welcome you in the newsletter. 
 
JOIN US ON FACEBOOK!!! 
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NEXT TOWN MEETING 

7:00 PM April 13, 2017 

Episcopal Church Home 

7504 Westport Road 

All residents are welcome. 

 

City of Bancroft 
P.O. Box 22401 

Louisville, KY 40252 
 

BANCROFT HAS GREAT KIDS! 
Do you need a little help with yard work, a dog 
walked or maybe a babysitter?  Please don’t 
overlook the Teen Services section of the 
Bancroft Directory.  There you will find a list of 
helpful responsible teens you are welcome to 
contact for small jobs. 
   

Attention Dog Owners… 
Bancroft has a nuisance ordinance 
that prohibits barking dogs in the 
city.  With warm weather 
approaching, windows will be open 
and your dog may be deemed a 
nuisance if it is allowed to 
continuously bark. 

SAFETY TIPS 
Make sure that your smoke detector is 
working properly and check the batteries 
regularly.  Now that warmer weather is 
upon us, ensure that bicycles, mowers, 
ladders, etc. are kept secured. Please 
keep your garage doors closed and your 
car doors locked at all times.  Don’t give 
thieves the temptation. 
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